Dear All,

Thank-you very much for requesting a copy of my newsletter, I really

appreciate all of your support and prayer as I set out to Bangladesh. If you

know of anyone whom I have missed off of the mailing list, I'm very sorry

and please feel free to forward it on. Just sending my first email to fill

you in with further details before I fly tomorrow.

I'll be arriving in Dhaka, Bangladesh on the 6th August, and staying with a

family, as I learn Bengali at a language school for two weeks. I will then

be travelling up to LAMB hospital in the North West of Bangladesh, where I

will be providing Speech and Language Therapy within the hospital and

community. I arrive in the monsoon season and also just before Ramadan

starts (Muslims will not eat between sunrise and set!). So initial prayer

points are:

- That the flights run smoothly and I arrive as expected, complete with all

my luggage

- That I learn the language quickly!

- That I adjust quickly to the culture, and the shock of being away from

home

Thanks again for all your support - I will keep you updated as best I can.

God Bless

Catherine Hansford xx
